



Newsletter No.: 099

8 December 2023

Tēnā koutou katoa, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste, Magandang araw,

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Junior Students Beach Day Monday 11 December

On Monday 11 December our Year 9 and 10 students will be going to the beach, Year 9s to Waitawa Beach and Year 10s to the beach at Tapapakanga regional park.

A number of teachers will be accompanying each trip and students will be strictly supervised at all times. Lunch will be provided, students should bring a water bottle.

If your child is not attending Beach Day, please contact Chris Matthews, Deputy Principal, at c.matthews@papakurahigh.school.nz

Students will be able to swim at the beach, **IF YOU GIVE YOUR PERMISSION** by completing and returning the permission slip below.

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal

PERMISSION SLIP

Name of child: _______ give permission for my child to swim at the beach YES / NO (please circle as appropriate)

Tel Number of parent/caregiver: ______ Medication required by student (if applicable): ______ Signed: ______ Date: ______